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AICPA Suggests Form 990 Improvements to IRS
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Feeling fatigued after completing your Form 990 filing? You are certainly not the
only one. The IRS reports that over 1.5 million non-profit organizations in the
U.S. are filing Form 990’'s annually. As you know, gathering the required
information and preparing the Form 990 correctly is not an easy task, even when
instructions are clear and understood.

In June, on behalf of its membership and non-profits challenged to comply with
reporting requirements, the AICPA issued a letter to the IRS with a list of
recommendations for improving the 2015 Form 990. The comments were developed by the
AICPA Exempt Organizations Taxation Technical Resource panel, and include many
recommendations aimed at clarifying instructions and improving form design in order
to help ease the burden of compliance.

Read the AICPA's letter to the IRS regarding the improvement of the Form 990
filings.

Contact us if you need Form 990 preparation assistance and visit our not-for-profit
services page to read about the services that our professionals offer the not-for-
profit sector.

You’ve heard our thoughts... We'd like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’'re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article — or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog — we hope you’ll share it with us.
After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we'd like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns.com.

Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.
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